
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For your 
Calendar 

21st-25th June  
Keep on Squirrelling for 

Y3/4 

5th July 
Training Day 

Wk bg 5th July End of 
Year Reports sent out 

 

20th July 
School finishes at 1pm 

 
 
 

 

End of Term –Tuesday 20th July 
The children break up for the summer on Tuesday 
20th July. School will finish at 1pm on this day. All 

children will need to be collected at 1pm from their 
current exits. There will be no Kids Club after school 

on this day.  
 
 
 
 

 
 

Staffing updates  
 

Welcome to Mrs Evans who has now joined us to cover Miss 
Griffith’s maternity leave. Good luck to Miss Griffiths and her 
partner who are awaiting their new arrival.  
 
Welcome to Miss O’Brien who has now joined us to replace 
Miss Gurrey.  
 

 

 

 

 

⭐️⭐️99 Club News⭐️⭐️ 
 

Massive congratulations to the following children who have 
achieved their 99 club badges this half term: 

11 club 22 club 33 club 44 club 

Year 3 
Sianna 

Year 3 
Kainaat  
Uzair  
Aleeza 
Aaminah 
Rehan 
Hana 
Adam 
Anees 
Archie 
Habiba 
Hamza 
Jake 
Khadija 
Lina 
Liyanna 
Rayyan 
Saarah 
Summaya 
Tyler 
Khadija 
Salieu 
Amr 
 
Year 4 
Maria 
Valoria 
Mason 
Aizah 

Year 3 
Mayeda 
Yuvraj 
Eleanor 
Hafsah 
Dawud 
 
Year 4 
Mariyam 
Uzayr 
Hoor 
Musa 
Hadiqa 
Amelia 
Gelila 
Lily 
Ishaq 
 

Year 4 
Sana 
Maria 
Taha 
Isaac 
Abdul 
Assia 
Nawaf 
Lamisah 
 

 
 

  

 

⭐️⭐️⭐️⭐️⭐️Reading⭐️⭐️⭐️⭐️⭐️ 
 

A few children have been in touch to let us know 
that the Book Wizard has sent a book to them. If 
you receive one, please let us know or Tweet to say 
you have it. We can’t wait to hear all about the 
books you have received.  
Happy reading!  
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15th July 
Silent Disco award for 

1 class 

16th July 
Non Uniform Day 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COVID -19 Safety Reminders 
 

 

 
I am sure you are all aware from the news that the cases of COVID are rising significantly in Birmingham. 
This is a polite reminder about wearing face masks if on site or dropping off/collecting your child.  
 
Please also ensure you queue socially distanced when waiting to collect your child. For those of you who 
collect form Broomfield Road and Slade Road, please ensure you line up against the school railings so 
that the pavement can be kept as clear as possible. This also allows people to pass at a safe distance. 
 
Thank you for your support in keeping everyone safe and well.  
 

Attendance Superstars 
Well done to 1K who have 98% attendance so far 
this half term and 4EM who have 98.17% 
attendance this half term. 
 
Attendance week beginning 14th June 
1K 99.33%  
4EM 99% 

 
Special shout out to Nursery who have 
97.17% attendance this week!  
 

Polite Punctuality Reminder 
 
Please ensure that your child arrives to school on time 
each morning. They lose valuable learning time when 
they arrive late. 
 
Can all parents and carers also ensure they collect their 
child on time at the end of each day. The teachers have 
work and training to complete at the end of the school 
day but cannot do this if they have children who have 
not been collected. In order to keep bubbles safe, 
there is no late space for children to wait in.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact 
Information 

Email: 
Enquiry@slade.bham.sch.uk 

Phone: 
0121 675 0618 

Twitter 
@slade_b23 

Website: 
www.slade.bham.sch.uk 

 

Thank you, thank you, and thank you! 
 

 
 

As you are all aware, we held a non-uniform day on Friday 11th June to raise money for Acorns 
Hospice Shop in Kings Heath who were broken into and vandalized.  
 
You have all been amazing and supported us in raising £573 which will be donated to a really 
worthwhile charity who do so much for children and their families.  
 
 


